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From: Dillon Shults dshults@tompkins-co.org
Subject: FW: 1707 Mecklenburg Rd - Wastewater Treatment System
Date: Mar 28, 2023 at 11:43:31 AM
To: hamici5@htva.net

Hi Tom,

I'am very sorry for the confusion, | spoke with our office Engineer again, and based on that
conversation, this proposal would likely not be a public water system as there are only four
units and not five (even though one unit has 2 bedrooms). The threshold is five units not five
residents.

Again sorry for the confusion. Let me know if you have any questions.
Also, please allow two weeks for a revised construction permit to be issued.

Thanks,
Dillon

Dillon Shults
Environmental Health Specialist
—Tompkins County Whole Health ’» o R G
Division of Environmental Health
Phone: (607) 274-6688

From: Dillon Shults

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 10:58 AM

To: hamici5@htva.net

Cc: headsexcavating@yahoo.com

Subject: 1707 Mecklenburg Rd - Wastewater Treatment System

Hi Tom,
It was nice to meet with you and Patrick this morning.

Based on the site visit, it appears there is adequate usable space available at 1703/1707
Mecklenburg Rd to increase the size of the proposed wastewater treatment system from a 4
bedroom system to a 5 system. However, in order to meet setback requirements the size and
placement of the proposed structures needs to be carefully planned (the approximate location
of the proposed structure on the existing access driveway will likely need to be situated furthe:
towards the road) and tree clearing in the southwest corner is likely required to make adequat
space for the sand filter.



